September 25, 1969

Reverend Paul R. Shanley 1 Warwick Street Roxbury, Massachusetts 02120

Dear Father Shanley:

Upon the recommendation of the Personnel Board, I am assigning you temporarily as Technical Assistant Priest in residence at Warwick House in Roxbury, while you are serving in the Campus Ministry at Boston State College. This assignment is effective immediately.

Please notify Right Reverend Thomas J. Finnegan, Jr., Chancellor, and Reverend John J. Jennings, Personnel Director that you have received this letter of assignment.

If I can be of assistance to you at any time, please do not hesitate to call me.

Asking God's blessings upon you and your work, I remain

Devotedly yours in Christ,

Archbishop of Boston